
Fax To: Fax From:
Mr Frank Chan
Partner
Hesketh Henry
41 Shortland Street
Auckland

Fax: 365 5214

Sarah King
4 Edith Street
Pt Chevalier
Auckland

24 July 2009

Dear Mr Chan

NBO NZ LIMITED / ABOL.COM.AU LIMITED

For your information please find attached a letter from the Commerce Commission saying that they 
have made no determination, either written or verbal, as to the legitimacy of the NBO business.

Kind regards

Sarah King


